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March 2017  
 Business Meeting  

The meeting was held on the 15th at Macedonia Church.  There were 45 members in 

attendance.  Carl Horn presided over the meeting.  

  

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• 50/50 drawing was held.  Carl Horn won. 

• Sammy Crouch spoke about CAST, an organization providing special needs children the 

opportunity to go fishing.  His friend, Jeff, was also present.  He thanked the club for all the 

support with the tournament last year and is looking forward to the tournament this year 

on June 2nd.  Approximately twenty boats are needed and Sammy passed around a sheet for 

members to sign up supporting the tournament. 

• Also, Jeff’s friend, Davy Hite was in attendance.  Davy is an honorary member of the Senior’s 

Club and he also thanked us for the support of this effort last year. 

• Carl read a letter from Owen Estep concerning his move back to West Virginia. 

• Remember in your prayers Ed Zobel and Willie Summer. 

• There was a short discussion about guest speakers.  The consensus was that a speaker 

concerning fishing or the outdoors was allowed. 

• A motion was made to discuss the one point being given to boaters for fishing a 

tournament.  Thirty two votes was required to discuss the motion and thirty four voted yes.  

Another motion was made that the one point should only be given to a co-angler who 

provided a boat for a tournament.  This passed also with a majority vote. 

• Sam Gray rendered our blessing and lunch was served. 

• The drawing for our March tournament was accomplished.  There will be 18 boats fishing 

from 9:30 to 4:30.  The weather forecast is for extreme cold in the early morning. 

 

              Next meeting is on April 19th @ 11:00 a.m. 

@ Macedonia Church. 
  

  
Menu will be fried chicken, rice & gravy, cole slaw, sliced tomatoes, rolls and tea. 
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Tournament Results  
Our March Tournament was held on the 16th out of Billy Dreher State Park and 34 members 

participated. Eighteen boats departed at 9:30 am on a cold and windy morning with weigh-in 

scheduled for 4:30 pm. Two anglers fished alone.  The results were 76 fish caught at an 

approximate weight of 173 pounds. There were 10 limits caught with no zeroes.  There were no 

dead fish.    
  

  

March Champions 

 

Bill Beard and Quentin Hopkins 

14.60 Pounds   
  
  

March Big Fish 
 

Richard Garrick  

5.40 Pounds 

 

 

Congratulations!!!  

 

Next Tournament is April 20th 
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Tournament Director News 
 

Jim Edwards is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, give 

Tom a call. 

  

The April One-on-One will be held on the 13th fishing 7:00 to 2:00. 
 

 

 

Results of the February Tournament: 

First Place:  Marvin Brown and Joe Abdalla, 5 Fish, 13.35 pounds on spinner bait and worms. 

Second Place:  Eddie Ballard and Wayne Chester, 5 Fish, 12.95 pounds on jigs . 

Third Place:  Larry Moss and Carl Horn, 5 Fish, 12.80 pounds. 

Fourth Place:  Skip Parker and Joe Donnell, 5 Fish, 10.95 pounds on worms. 

Fifth Place:  Ron Wood and Richard Garrick, 5 fish, 9.55 pounds on worms. 
 

 

Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 


